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> Dear committee

>

> I am writing you to express my opposition of bill 75.1 am not a teacher and I am not in the union. I am a member of

the public who is sickened by fair negotiation/arbitration processes being ignored. If passed, bill 75 will have negative
effects on future negotiations and I am appalled that it's even being considered. This is not in the best interest of our
children and for the people of Nova Scotia. Vote no.
>

> Andrea O'Neil.

>

> Sent from my iPhone




